
COVER LETTER                                    CFS8DLFA270RF                                   January, 10, 2005 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
               This letter is to notify you that we hereby request a “Original Grant Alternate ID Filing” in 
accordance with Part 2.933. CFS8DLFA270 will be a cosmetic change to the CFS8DL6150RF  
We have changed the external plastic to be more appealing to customers. No RF circuitry, 
components, ‘copper', or emissions were changed as a result of this plastic change. 
 
Please find uploaded to your sight the following: 

1. a copy of this letter. 
2. pictures of the old and new plastic. 
3. pictures of the PCB in the old and new plastic. 
4. a 731 form filled out on line. 
5. a 159 payment form and credit card payment. 
6. a new II with FCC Part 15 Statement and ID No. 
7. a new label. 

 
                                                                                           Regards, 
                                                                                           Greg Barbato 
                                                                                          (516) 921-6704 Ext. 6920 
                                                                                          greg.barbato@honeywell.com 
 


